Mass Intentions

Monday September 7 2015	8:00AM 8:30AM	No Communion Service No Adoration
Tuesday	8:00AM	No Mass
September 8 2015	8:30AM	No Holy Hour
Wednesday	8:00AM	No Mass
September 9 2015	8:30AM	No Holy Hour
Thursday	8:00AM	No Mass
September 10 2015	8:30AM	No Holy Hour
Friday	8:00AM	No Mass
September 11 2015	8:30AM	No Holy Hour
Saturday	9:30AM	+ Eugene Filipi
September 12 2015	4:00PM	+ Conrad Koble
Sunday September 13 2015	8:00AM 9:30AM 11:00AM	+ DM of Holy Name Society St. Leo's Parishioners St. Leo's Rest. Project

١	W	ee	kl y	y (Co	lle	cti	io	n	S

July 1, 2015—June 30, 2016					
Yearly Budget	\$ 623,749.63				
Year to Date collected	133,207.52				
August Goal	51,000.00				
MTD Collected	70,793.93				
Collections: August 30 2015					
Adult	8552.38				
Children	2.00				
Loose	2468.00				
Total	11,024.39				
Rest. Loan Balance: 814,123.79 `					

WEEKLY SCHEDULE

<u>DAILY MASSES</u> –Tuesday – Friday at <u>8:00am</u> and Saturday's at <u>9:30AM</u>

Weekend Masses – Saturday at 4:00PM, and Sunday's at 8:00AM, 9:30AM, and 11:00AM

Rosary - Prayed at 7:45AM Tuesday-Friday

Confessions- are heard at 7:30am Tuesday - Friday; and Saturdays from 9 to 9:30am and 2:00 – 3:30pm and after Mass by request, or by appointment

STEWARDSHIP ANNOUNCEMENTS

The good steward must not show favoritism. The rich may have many material giftsto share, but St. James reminds us in the second reading that God has chosen the world's poor to be rich in faith and inheritors of God's kingdom.

ST. LEO'S SOUP KITCHEN

Mondays from 5:30PM- 6:30PM in the church basement

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT

St. Leo's – Mondays 8:30 am to 4:30 pm

St. John's – Holy Hour Fridays following 9 am Mass to 10:30 am

Our Lady – Thursdays 9:30 am to Midnight

MONEY COUNTERS

St. Leo's is looking for 4 additional money counters for the collection. Money counting takes place at 9AM on Monday mornings, each money counter would count around once a month, and would count in teams of two. Teams will be set up by the office staff— married couples are not allowed to count on the same team. If you are interested please call Sarah at the parish office, 701-838-1026.

The Serra Club

The Serra Club of North Central North Dakota will have its next meeting on September 12 (Saturday), at Bishop Ryan Catholic School. Mass will be celebrated in the chapel at 9 a.m., the meeting to follow in the library.

CCD

As the new CCD year approaches all families should be getting a letter in the mail with a registration and schedule for the year. All those interested in the RCIA program should attend Fr. Waltz's first confirmation class on September 16th at 6pm.

- We are also in <u>dire need of CCD teachers</u>. Please call Sam at the office if you are interested in helping. CCD classes take place on Wednesday nights from 6:00PM-7:15PM at Bishop Ryan.
- Please bring all registrations into the parish office before classes begin, it is important to have this information on file prior to the first day of CCD classes.

St. Vincent de Paul

Members of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul strive to grow spiritually by offering person-toperson service to individuals in need. You are invited to join us on the 2nd and 4th Thursday every month at 6:00PM for adoration and followed by a meeting at 6:30 in the church basement. Or by calling 701-833-1269 to learn more about sharing in our ministry.

• Saint Vincent de Paul will be having a fundraiser at Pizza Ranch on Wedesnday September 9th from 5pm-9pm. Please bring the flyer that is in the bulletin to get 20% of your bill donated to St. Vincent de Paul. The money will be used for members to do person-to-person visits with people in need.

Adoration:

We are looking for more adorers on Monday Afternoons for the 1PM-2PM slot. If you are interested in spending that hour with Jesus, please call Sarah at the parish office: 701-838-1026. Thank you

Catholic Daughters

Catholic Daughter's will meet at Our Lady of Grace Church on Tuesday, September 8, at 7:30 PM following the 7:00 PM Mass. Lunch will be served. New members are welcome and encouraged to attend. Food pantry item will be a voluntary cash donation to the Our Lady of Grace food pantry at the meeting. If you have not yet contributed to the Catholic Daughters "no bake sale", the summer fund raising project, consider doing so at this at this meeting. We hope to see everyone at this September meeting.

Rome Pilgrimage

If you are attending the Rome pilgrimage please go onto the St. Leo's Facebook page [www.facebook.com/stleosminot] and join our event titled "Rome Pilgrimage" this way you will get updated every time the office gets new information about your upcoming trip and avoid any uncertainty before you leave.

Labor Day

The Parish office will be closed Monday, September 7th for Labor day. Regular office hours will resume on September 8th.

Annual Fall Supper

St. Bonaventure Catholic Church in Underwood is having their Annual Fall Chicken Supper on September 27th from 4:30PM-7:00PM. The cost is \$10.00 for adults and \$4.00 for children 6-12 years old and children under 6 eat free.

It's Hostfest Time! Once again this year, Bishop Ryan Catholic School is looking for volunteers to help with coffee carts, coffee kiosks and door security shifts at the Norsk Hostfest. Various morning, midday and evening shifts are available Wednesday, September 30th, through Saturday, October 3rd, and all volunteers have free admittance to the festival on the day (or days) they volunteer. If you would like to help the school with this important fundraiser, please call Bryan Kramer at (701) 852-4004 and push button 6 for Athletic Director, to sign up for a shift.

<u>Save the Date</u> for the annual Bishop Ryan Catholic School Hall of Fame Banquet! This year's event will be held at the Grand Hotel on Saturday, October 10th, honoring Fred Voeller and Mike & Bonnie Brunner. The evening will include a great dinner and dessert and the wonderful Hall of Fame silent auction and dance. Stay tuned for more information on this fun and engaging evening and join the Bishop Ryan family to say thank you!

Note: Bishop Ryan Catholic School & Administration offices will be closed Monday, Sept. 7th, Labor Day.

BRCS Preschool Openings: There are a few spaces remaining in our Preschool and Kindergarten Readiness classes. The openings are in our Tuesday-Thursday afternoon preschool class that meets from noon to 3pm and is open to 3-, 4- or 5-year-olds (by 7/31/15) who are potty-trained. We also have an opening in our popular Kindergarten Readiness morning class that meets Monday-Friday from 8am to 11am and is open to 4- and 5-year-olds (by 7/31/15) who are preparing for starting Kindergarten with the 2016-17 school year. For more information, please call Jaimie Brunner at (701) 838-3355.

<u>Did you know</u> that Scrip helps families afford a Catholic education? You can help families with their tuition & support Bishop Ryan Catholic School at the same time, by using Scrip. Scrip is using gift cards for your purchases for lawn & gardening, home remodeling & building, groceries, gas, household items, clothing, & dining out. (Delete this line: Every purchase helps support Bishop Ryan Catholic School & families for tuition). Scrip is available after the weekend parish Masses at Our Lady of Grace, Little Flower, & St. John's, in their parish offices, and at the Bishop Ryan business office.

Fellowship

Fellowship will be starting September 6th after the 9:30 mass. Coffee and rolls!!

Confirmation:

The Ceremony of the Rite of Confirmation will take place on September 13th at the 11 o'clock mass.

Go Fund Me

Please visit our Facebook page to contribute to a Go Fund Me account that has been set up to help the Shean children through Catholic School. Ken Shean, their father passed away last week, and we encourage you to contribute any funds possible

nights Corner:

- ♦ Interested in joining the Knights of Columbus, please call Steve at 818-8819
- ♦ Fellowship will be starting this Sunday Sept. 6th Coffee and Rolls after 8 and 9:30 AM Masses.
- ♦ 1st Breakfast of the year, September 20th 8-12:30 am St. Leo's Church basement. Benefitting Special Olympics.
- ♦ Youth Soccer Challenge coming up September 20th North Hill Soccer complex more info to come, watch bulletin and message boards at church entrances.